
From: elisabeth Brasseur 
To: "Brendan.Liew@planning.nsw.gov.au" <Brendan.Liew@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 9/9/2013 7:47 pm
Subject: Modification to the Wilpinjong Coal Mine Project (05_0021 MOD 5)

Dear Sir,

I would like to have my rejection recorded regarding the extension of the Wilpinjong Coal Mine. 
I object to this new plan for all the usual reasons, but more precisely for the damage to the beautiful 
environment around Wollar and to stop further increases of green house gases in the atmosphere. It's 
shameful that the government would approve this extension when we know the damage already done 
to our planet.
Please stop this greed.

Yours faithfully,

Elisabeth Brasseur

Mudgee NSW 2850




